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Thank you!
Thank you for the generous and thoughtful Christmas gifts. We are all incredibly grateful and
appreciative of your kindness and generosity. We hope that you had a wonderful Christmas
and that 2022 is indeed a very happy new year!

Class 2 - Swimming Lessons - Spring Term 2022
A reminder that swimming lessons will begin again for the children in Class 2 on Tuesday
11th January 2022.
Please ensure that your child comes to school equipped with their swimming kits every
Tuesday.
For those parents who have already paid for swimming lessons in full for the Autumn Term,
your payment for the Spring Term will be adjusted to reflect the cancelled lessons for the
Autumn term due to Storm Arwen and Covid.

Applications for September 2022 - Reception Class
If you have not already applied for a place for your child for Reception in September 2022,
please ensure that you do so as soon as possible. Applications are made via the
Northumberland County Council ‘Admissions Portal’ The closing date for applications is
Saturday 15th January 2022. ‘Offers Day’ will be 15th April 2022 . Please look on
Northumberland County Council’s website for details of how to apply. If you have any
problems accessing the portal, please contact the Admissions Team at Northumberland
Council - schooladmissions@northumberland.gov.uk .

Diary Dates

Please note that new dates are shown in italics

2022
Tuesday 11th January Class 2 children - swimming lessons begin for the Spring Term
Saturday 15th January Admission portal closes for applications for Reception Class
Thursday 17th February School closes for Spring half term
Friday 18th February Teacher Training Day
Monday 28th February School reopens
Friday 8th April School closes for Easter Break
Monday 25th April School reopens for Summer Term
Friday 27th May School closes for Summer half term
Monday 6th June School reopens
Friday 22nd July School closes for Summer Break
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